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HON. REYNAlDO V. UMALI
Chairperson, Committee on Energy
House of Representatives
CTSS I, Committee Affairs Department
3rd Fir. RVM Building
House of Representatives
Constitution Hills, Quezon City

Dear Congressman Umall:

This is in response to your letter dated 5 May. 2014. which PIPPA received via courier on 12 May
2014, requesting for comments for House aut No. 3958 (MAn Act Amending Republic Act No. 9136,
Otherwise Known As The "Electric Power Industry Reform Act 0/ 1001 or EPIRAH

, And For Other
Purposes). We have attached, as Annex A of this letter, a detailed matrix of our comments on the
said House Bill.

We would like to thank you for the opportunity to state our position, and we hope that the same
receives your favorable attention.

Very truly yours,

LUIS MIGUEL O. ABOInZ
President

cc: Hon. Carlos Jericho l. Petilla
Secretary, Department of Energy


